May 10, 1979

Terry Karshner
Office of Historic Preservation

109 West State Street
Trenton, New Jersey 08625

Dear Terry:
A week or so ago I was at a program at William

Paterson College and talked with Ronald McArthur who has been
trying to receive some kind of funding for preservation of

Hobart Manor located on the campus., Enclosed is a copy of a
lettér I ¥@ceived from Alfred T. Guido and wondered if you had

any ideas or suggestion for funding Mr. McArthur might pursue.
’yauiﬁtght be able to provide would be most appreciated.

Any help
- g o Sincerely,
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s Helen D. Hamilton
Director
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cc: Ronald McArthur
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